
 

                                                  
    

 
09/01/2024 

 
Willoughby Road, Crows Nest - Street lighting and Electrical works – Night works 
 
 
 
Dear Resident / Business owner, 
 
Garde Services Pty Ltd has been engaged by North Sydney Council to underground the overhead power 
cables on Willoughby Road from Burlington Street to Albany Street. These works form part of North Sydney 
Council’s plan to upgrade the streetscape to revitalise the busy shopping and dining district.  
Attached is a map of the work location. 
 
Trenching and conduit installation is ongoing on the Eastern side of Willoughby Rd along with two of eight 
road crossings complete. Due to restricted access, night works will recommence from Wednesday 10th 
January (excluding weekends and public holidays) between 8pm and 6am. We will complete the remaining 
six road crossings before completing the duct line installation on the western side of Willoughby Rd. We aim 
to complete the Electrical infrastructure installation beginning of May 2024. 
 
What to expect during work  
 
 

There will be footpath closures to accommodate the trenching works. Resident and businesses can expect short 
access delays while we trench near your doorway, but we will endeavour to keep this impact to a minimum. 
Some parking will be removed to facilitate truck and plant movements. 
 
What to expect next 
 
Following the nightworks, you will receive continual staging notification for the new Ausgrid and North Sydney 
Council infrastructure. 

 
Keeping you informed 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and patience while we carry out this work. If you would like more information, 
please contact us on 02 9737 9062, email community@garde.com.au  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

   
   David Hutchinson 
   General Manager   

mailto:majorprojects@ausgrid.com.au
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